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Dear parents and carers,

Welcome to another busy and exciting term at Bondi PS! This
week we welcomed our Kindergarten 2023 students for their
first transition morning where they settled in beautifully for a
crafty literacy session with our wonderful staff. I would like to
extend a shout out to our Kindergarten Transition Team
made up of teaching and administration staff who make the
magic happen with all of their thoughtful planning. Special
thanks also to our P&C, volunteers and guest speakers who
showed their warmth and sense of community to our
incoming cohort of parents. This was topped off by a
delectable morning tea provided by our current Kindergarten
families. Thank you one and all for making everyone feel
welcome.

Additional School Development Day 
Students will now finish school on Friday 16 December 2022.

This is due to an additional School Development Day
announced for staff across NSW public schools. School
Development Days allow our staff to participate in
professional learning that was put on hold due to COVID-19
staffing pressures and plan ahead for 2023 to ensure we
meet the needs of our students. With this change, we ask
that you arrange alternative care for your child on Monday 19
December. You can find local vacation care services for your
child via the Before and After Care School Finder. 

Principal's Post
 THE LATEST NEWS AND UPDATES FROM BONDI PUBLIC SCHOOL

Dates for your Diary 
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Wed 26th Oct
Kindy Transition Day 2

9.30am - 11am
Fri 28th Oct

World Teacher's Day
Sun 30th Oct

Halloween School fete
10am - 3pm
Tues 1st Nov

Surfing Stage 3
commences

Wed 2nd Nov
Kindy Transition Day 3

9.30am - 11am
Wed 14th Dec

Presentation Day
Kindergarten Graduation

Thur 15th Dec
Year 6 Dinner
Fri 16th Dec

Year 6 Graduation
Last day of Term 4 for

students




https://finder.service.nsw.gov.au/
https://finder.service.nsw.gov.au/
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With my very best wishes,

Natalia Greguric
Principal



 

Applications for Year 7 entry to selective high schools in 2024 open on 18 October
2022 and close on 16 November 2022 at https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-
schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-7
All candidates are required to sit the Selective High school Placement Test to be held
on Thursday 4 May 2023. The test date has been moved to May to avoid a clash with
NAPLAN testing.
Further information can be found here 

World Teachers’ Day
Australia celebrates World Teachers’ Day on
Friday 28th October. Our teachers at Bondi PS 
have shown great resilience during challenging
 times, all so they can give our students the best
future possible. We are so grateful for our
outstanding teaching team and appreciate their dedication and commitment. 

Selective High Schools 

Work around the school
This week our garden renovations have been completed with the new garden deck and
garden beds installed, ready for replanting. The final touches will be completed after the
Halloween Fete to ensure we have maximum space available for our stalls on the day. 
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Information for Year 7 Selective High School

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Feducation.nsw.gov.au%2Fpublic-schools%2Fselective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes%2Fyear-7&data=05%7C01%7CNatalia.Greguric%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Cf06006bcdeae4a74dae108daaca30312%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638012113449174103%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=6HD1ngF5Ey7kIHmphJxpGKvh2AN0s6vQEx8%2F0B%2BAcKo%3D&reserved=0
https://schoolsnsw-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/karen_sorenson_det_nsw_edu_au/EaIB1jti4i9Mqm_GMESy0qkBpHvnR9_QIUREBMry1mzVMg?e=gc8ZjE


Uniform Update  
As posted on Dojo earlier this week - Uniforms are required in all government schools.
Next year we will move to black shoes with plain black socks for everyday and plain
white socks for sports days.
Please note that netball skirts, short tights and leggings aren’t a part of our uniform.
As we come into the Summer months when sun exposure is higher, students without
broad brimmed hats will need to go to the library at lunch time. We went through all of
this information with students on Monday.
Why the uniform focus? Amongst a few reasons, uniform helps to promote a sense of
belonging through teamwork and builds pride in self, class and school. This pride and
sense of belonging can also impact respect, behaviour and learning.
No new items have been introduced as of yet. The current Summer uniform is the
expectation (with the BPS jumper/jacket when it’s a little chilly). Whilst we are positively
reinforcing the wearing of full school uniform, we are supporting, rather than
reprimanding, those who aren’t. We understand that many families are currently
acquiring a few items to make it happen! Uniforms can be purchased here -
https://bondipublicpandc.com/

NB - in 2023 there will be slight updates to the hats and polo shirts, and skorts will be a
different fabric. We will also be introducing a new jacket (old one with the red will be
phased out), tracksuit pants and puffer vest. As with all uniform changes in schools
there will be a phase out period. We are lucky that items have been adjusted and added
- no huge changes. More details will follow, once the P & C locks in suppliers, moving
forward.

If you require support around your child being able to access full school uniform,
please reach out to their class teacher or myself. No student will go without.
We are already seeing a great difference and have received positive feedback and
support from our community. Thank you and please continue with the encouragement
at home!




21 OCTOBER 2022                               VOLUME 14
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https://bondipublicpandc.com/
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K-2 English and Mathematics Curriculum Implementation
In 2023, schools will be implementing updated curriculums for Kindergarten to Year 2 in
English and Mathematics. Years 3-6 will follow. This term and into 2023, all teaching staff
at BPS are engaging in extensive teacher training around the new curriculum which aims
to “give students more time to focus on key learning areas so that they can acquire a deeper
understanding of central concepts. It will ensure students develop strong foundations for
learning, life and work in a complex and fast-changing world.” NSW Education Standards
Authority. For more information visit NESA - Curriculum Reform.

Reconciliation Action Plan (R.A.P) - repeat item - parents/carers needed!
What is a R.A.P? 
A Reconciliation Action Plan provides a framework for organisations to be inclusive in
their work and contribute to national reconciliation. It is a strategic document with
practical plans for action. It sets out how an organisation is committing to contribute to
reconciliation with Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples.
This term we will be forming a focus group to establish a Reconciliation Action Plan for
BPS. We will have staff, students and community members all contributing and ask that
we have some parent/carers volunteer to be a part of this process. It is important that
we have representation from both indigenous and non-indigenous families. If you would
like to be a part of this extremely important focus group, please contact the school with
Attn: Anna O’Connor & Georgia Devenish.  
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http://www.nswcurriculumreform.nesa.nsw.edu.au/home/siteAreaContent/15b6d3f3-d5f5-4d5d-a99d-80f1541246d0
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Warm regards

Anna O’Connor

Deputy Principal

Behaviour at Bondi - Systems and Support
Recently there has been a spike in problematic behaviours exhibited by some students at
Bondi Public School. All staff at school are working with students around safe and
respectful behaviour. We want to ensure ALL students have maximum opportunity to
achieve their learning potential and acknowledge that it is their right to enjoy learning and
socialising in happy, safe and calm environments. When students repeatedly break BPS
expectations, they are issued with “Blue Reflection Slips” which are completed with their
stage Assistant Principal and often the class teacher also. We are introducing a
Community Service component as part of the reflection process to encourage students to
think of others and to further reflect on their behaviour choices. When students have not
followed expectations and need to complete Reflection Sheets, parents/carers are called.
Our aim is to work together to move forward and help our students make positive choices
that affect themselves and those around them.
How can you help?
If you receive a phone call from, or have a meeting with staff around your child’s
behaviour, we ask that you listen carefully and treat our staff with dignity and respect. Our
intentions are to help. We ask that you understand that whilst your child may be currently
exhibiting some undesirable behaviours, it is important that you are informed and our
aim is to work with you to implement strategies to support them to make positive choices
in the future. I note that staff spend a great deal of time fact-checking incidents so if you
receive a call, the report you receive is an objective, factual recount. We are a positive,
solutions focused school and when we work together with families, we achieve greater
outcomes. To further support your understanding of NSW Department of Education
communication expectations, including emails please refer to the School Community
Charter.

For your reference, I have included the NSW Public Schools Behaviour Code below.
Thank you for your support.

Have a wonderful fortnight ahead. Be kind to yourselves and each other.. 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/main-education/public-schools/going-to-a-public-school/media/documents/school-community-charter.pdf




Fete
The countdown is on… only 9 more sleeps to go! If you haven’t already done so, pre-
purchase your rides tickets, disco entry, reptile show wristband or fete tote here NOW to
save – pre-sales close on Monday night and prices will be higher on the day:
bondifete.com

Class 2S have also put their fabulous trick or treat buckets on the
website for pre-order. Re-usable, reversible and only $10! Say no 
to the orange plastic bucket this Halloween. Pre-order here or buy
on fete day (will be $15 on the day): 
bondifete.com/products/trick-or-treat-bucket

The Halloween fete, our major fundraiser for the year, doesn’t happen without a lot of
people contributing in a lot of ways! The fete team has been magnificent in getting us to
this point and now they need YOU! If you have already contributed, fabulous, you are a
star. If you have not, here is how you can help TODAY:

Volunteer for a shift on the day or donate to your stall – your fete rep will tell you how.
If your stall is already sorted, fantastic, your class is doing great but we still need lots more
help:

Volunteer for a central shift: signup.com/go/DxPBwsD

Bake some Halloween cupcakes for our Stranger Cakes stall - contact Kath McLean at
kath@brightphotography.com.au for details

And if you’re a Year 6 student, you also get an opportunity to raise money for your school
– sign up to collect donations on the day with your mates: signup.com/go/DxPBwsD
Remember, a fete this fantastic does not happen without everyone contributing and our
children will thank you for it!

It’s hard to believe, but there are lots of things still happening that are not fete-related!
Read on to find out more…
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https://bondifete.com/
https://bondifete.com/products/trick-or-treat-bucket
https://signup.com/go/DxPBwsD
mailto:Kath@brightphotography.com.au
https://signup.com/go/DxPBwsD


P&C News
Community Yoga at Bondi Public School
Yoga From Us to You
Every Tuesday 6am to 7am at Bondi Public School Hall. Entry via
back gate (Henderson Street).

BYO Mat and other props. Adults only
Minimum $10 contribution & all proceeds will be donated to
the P&C.
Facebook: www.facebook.com/Yogafromustoyou
Sign Up Now: bondipublicpandc.com/products/community-yoga

Christmas Tree Fundraiser

2. Collect your order from the school after 8am on Saturday 3 December and soak up the
friendly festive community vibes while you do.
That’s it! 
ORDER NOW.Sales close Friday 18 November (unless trees sell out prior, like last year).
The P&C will make $22 for every tree sold, and $6-14 for every pudding sold.
SPREAD THE WORD - PLEASE SHARE THE LINK WITH FAMILY, FRIENDS AND COMMUNITY.
If you have a question it should be answered here https://schooltrees.com.au/a/faq

School Discount at Milkrun
Milkrun has kindly offered a discount code for Bondi Public School families. Use code
‘BONDIPS’ for 25% off your first order.
Terms & Conditions - Offer valid for new customers only. Minimum spend $30. Excludes
fees and alcohol products. Cannot be used with any other offer. Alcohol available to 18+
only. Drink responsibly. Offer ends 15/11/2022.
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Ho ho Bondi
The wonderful Christmas Trees and Puddings fundraiser is back by
popular demand!
GET IN QUICK and ORDER NOW, the trees and puddings
completely sold out in 2021, and many families missed out.
We couldn’t make it any easier for you –
1. Use the link to order your perfect tree, tree stand and an award
winning pudding or cake. There is a BIG range of products to
choose from including gluten free and vegan.
https://schooltrees.com.au/pages/bondi-public-school

https://www.facebook.com/Yogafromustoyou
https://bondipublicpandc.com/products/community-yoga
https://schooltrees.com.au/a/faq
https://schooltrees.com.au/pages/bondi-public-school
















21 OCTOBER 2022                               VOLUME 14

Snippets
 
KINDERGARTEN AND NEW ENROLMENTS 2023
Do you have a child turning five years of age before 31 July 2023 who will be ready to start
school next year? We are busy at the moment enrolling students from our local intake
area for 2023.
 
School Tours: Our school tours take place on a fortnightly basis during Term 4. They
provide an excellent opportunity for prospective parents and students to observe our
school in action. Bookings can be made through the school office.

Enrolment: Our enrolment officer can be contacted on 02 9130 6998 and will be happy to
assist with any enquiries regarding your child’s enrolment. Our new online enrolment
process makes it easier and faster to enrol your child at your local school. Enrolment -
Bondi Public School
 
As outlined in the department’s enrolment policy, our school may accept enrolments from
outside our local enrolment area if places are available. We will assess applications for
non-local enrolment on a case-by-case basis.
 
Transition programs: Starting school is a big milestone for children and their families.
The transition between learning environments can be both challenging and exciting. We
have three dates for children and their families to attend our Transition Program. 
 Wednesday 19th October, Wednesday 26th October and Wednesday 2nd November. 
 
We are looking forward to welcoming new children and families to our school.

BONDI BULLETIN

https://bondi-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/enrolment
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